
-----Original Message----- 
 
From: KEN SEWELL  
Sent: 2022/04/08 10:32 AM 
To: Planning Development <Planning.Development@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re # OZS-2022-0001 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that 
you do not trust or are not expecting. 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
The mall at Vodden and Kennedy has applied to develop the property. 
There are many in the area that have issues with this development.  The area has too much traffic 
congestion now. Allowing this will make it worse. Many seniors and others depend on the mall for shopping.  
They walk and do not drive a lot of them. The area is dense in population and the crime is up .  Many 
people have lived in the homes in the surrounding area since their homes were built. 
 
Public transit is always being encouraged and walking instead of driving in Brampton yet this will cause 
many people to have to drive more. 
I would like to know how we can protest the building of these buildings? 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Michelle Sewell 
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